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1st February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing with details of an exciting trip for Year 4, which will be to the DEVA Roman Experience 
in Chester. 

The date of the trip is Monday 25th March 2024.  

The cost of the trip is £22.40 and we would ask that this is paid via Parentpay, where you will also 
be asked for consent for your child to attend.  If you do not pay for school trips, please email 
admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk with consent.   

The coach will leave promptly at 9.15am and return before the end of the school day. Children will 
need a packed lunch, in a named disposable bag.  No nuts or fizzy drinks please.  

School uniform must be worn. Part of this experience is outdoors, therefore please provide 
appropriate clothing e.g. coat, gloves etc. 

We may require some Parent/ Carer helpers. Please speak to a member of Year 4 staff to register 
your interest. Names will be drawn out of a hat.  

Please note that insufficient contributions may lead to this trip being cancelled. 

Yours faithfully, 

Brookburn Primary School  

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

mailto:admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk
mailto:admin@brookburn.manchester.sch.uk

